
This week at  
St Margaret’s Nursery 

Week beginning: 5th March 2018 

Literacy - the letter ’f’  

1 

Developing our fine motor 

skills making letters with 

beads in the playdough. 

Symmetry in letters. Which  

letters are symmetrical? 

We can paint and write using feathers. 

We can think of and write 

different words beginning 

with the letter ‘f’. 

  

2 
Numeracy - Symmetry 

Number sequencing with our 

five little speckled frogs. 

We can 

make  

symmetrical 

paintings.  

We can learn 

about symmetry 

using duplo  

patterns and  

mirrors. 

We have been learning about 

symmetry and the different 

shapes we can make in the 

mirror.  

Measuring 

ingredients 

to make 

symmetrical 

flower  

cupcakes.  



3 

  

Health and wellbeing  

 

This week in gym we were running shuttle races and working 

as a team, balancing bean bags and making different shapes 

with our bodies. 

We explored and dissected flowers, talked about what the 

different parts were called and investigated them with 

magnifying glasses, which led onto a discussion about bees 

and honey.  

  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning next week? 

The letter ‘l’, symmetry, flowers and leaves. 

Our music is now being taken 

by Mrs Wiederman on Friday 

mornings at 9am. Please can 

children be in nursery by 8.40 

to enable them to take part. 

Douglas made a ‘castle’ which 

incorporated a hospital, the  

Billy Goats Gruff bridge, the 3 

Bears house and a church. 

Loose part play enables  

creativity and problem solving 

whilst encouraging imagination 

and endless opportunities. 

We are delighted to be able to 

share with you a video of the 

nursery nativity, which you 

can view here: 

h�ps://vimeo.com/259014921  

Password: Na�vity 

We can paint over feathers to 

make feather prints and patterns.  


